
Future 5th Graders, 

Congratulations on the successful completion of your 4th grade year! We 

hope you enjoy your much-deserved summer break. In addition to relaxing, 

we hope you will do some reading and math over the summer months to help 

prepare you for an exciting year in 5th grade. 

Attached you will find a packet of math work to complete over your break. 

Included in this packet are skills you learned in 4th grade that are important 

building blocks for what you will learn in 5th grade. To help with the retention 

of these concepts, we recommend that you complete a few problems from 

each of the pages each week instead of completing the packet one page at a 

time. For this reason, we have added suggestions on the margins for when 

you should complete the work. 

Attached you will also find your reading log for the summer. We ask that you 

read 5 books of at least 100 pages each or 500 pages total. 

For the completion of your math work you will earn a free dress day and for 

the completion of your reading work you will earn an afternoon of fun. 

These packets are due to your teacher by August 31st. 

Enjoy your summer, and we look forward to learning with you next year. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Diaz & Mrs. Fetterhoff 
























